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MEETING NOTICE 

The next General Membership Meeting is 

Wednesday, July 3, 2019, at El Charro, 916 Florida 

Avenue, Cocoa, Florida, at 7:00 pm. Members 

wanting dinner please arrive at 6:00.  

Website:  http://elcharrocfl.com/ (Menu:  

http://elcharrocfl.com/menu/). 

 

2019/20 CLUB OFFICERS 

President Edna Corney 

Vice-President Leslie Glaze Kovacs 

Secretary Kristin Halkovic 

Treasurer Marsha Dyal 

Directors Maureen Finch 

 Donna Lee 

 Susan Thibodeaux 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

I would like to say a big thank you to all who 

participated in both camps. 

 

At Camp Paws and Pals Sally Gordon did a nice 

video of some of the things we did at the weeklong 

camp.  I hope it was put on our website and 

Facebook page.  Mary taught obedience; Sally 

taught tricks; Ann did scentwork and carting.  Little 

Doodles loves his cart and really struts his stuff.  Of 

course, we had many meet the breeds, agility, and 

art projects to fill our mornings Wendy did a little 

talk on guide dogs, Cheryl was there to tell us about 

Canine Companions, and Noel showed us that even 

deaf dogs can do agility. 

 

This past week was Cops and Kids at which we had 

35 at risk campers.  Meet the breeds was in the 

morning before which we learned what to do when 

a dog is approaching you and how to approach a 

leashed dog.  Some fill in work was needed so 

Laurie's Buddha and Ziva did some tricks. 

 

Lunch went very smoothly but I still don't 

understand how the smallest child ate 4 slices of 

pizza.  Lunch went smoothly as I said except one 

sundae fell on the floor.  Ziva helped with the clean-

up. 

 

Afternoon had children cheering for Honda catching 

the frizbee and Tank top playing keep away with his 

ball.  Fli did tricks as did Buddha; Noel came in for 

agility.  Ziva and Fli did agility with Ben working 

Ziva.  Debbie Brabson came in with Mick to do 

scentwork and little Doodles did his thing.  A few 

others tried scentwork including Meatball and 

Buddha. 

 

The children seemed to have a good time and 

thanked us profusely. 

 

What the counselors are most proud of is that both 

camps learned enough about dogs that they earned 

their AKC patches. 

 

I can't say thank you enough and I don't want to 

miss anyone but thank you Karen, Bob, Donna, 

Barbara, Leslie, .Marsha, Rip, Pam, Mary B, Lorie, 

Jewel, and all the others from both clubs. 

 

Edna 
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Notes from the June meeting will be published in next month’s newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL CLUB DINNER 
 

Our Annual Club Dinner at Cafe Margaux will be in 

August 10th. Cocktails and passed appetizers at 

6pm, dinner service at 7. Cost for guests has yet to 

be determined. 

 

Due to some problems the past two years, your 

reservation will require a refundable deposit. A 

check for $50.00 per person needs to be given to 

Brenda no later than our meeting on August 7th. 

Your check will be returned at the dinner. If (like 

some) you do not have checks, let Brenda know and 

an alternative will be found. 

 

As in past years our seating is limited so 

reservations are first come. We will consider a 

reservation made when your deposit is paid. We 

will be taking them at our next club meeting on July 

3. If you cannot attend the meeting, Brenda will 

make arrangements to meet you, or it can be sent by 

mail. Contact Brenda directly for a mailing address:  

brendaforcocoa@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

Miss Mina Rose Corney is engaged to Mr. Jacob Witty.  Wedding to take place in 1½ years when college 

is finished. 

Edna Corney 

At the April show in Perry GA the American Black and Tan Coonhound Club held their 

National Specialty. Isabel, Oak Hill’s A Woman of Affairs, aka Bizzy Izzy, walked away with 5 

point and 4 point majors at 8 months old, her first time in the show ring! Maureen and I want to 

thank Susan Thibodeaux for training and showing her so beautifully!!  

Brenda Warner 

mailto:brendaforcocoa@gmail.com
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Happy to announce that my Whippet, Liza, is 

now an AKC Champion. She picked up her last 

points, a 3 point major, in Missoula, MT. And, 

she won 2 Selects the following days, giving her 

points toward her GCH. 

Sherry Hatfield 
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I got a new baby!  Here are the litter advertisement and the puppy. Call name is Blue. 

Registered name still being determined! 

Valerie Davies 



5  


